
Received via email at office@alpinewy.gov on September 4th, 2024. 

 

Hello.  I wanted to share a comment about the proposed charter school in Alpine.   

I feel like this is a wonderful idea.  I really feel for the kids in the lower valley have a 

disadvantage for schooling because of where they live.  They spend so much time out of their 

day traveling.  This makes it harder for them to have time with their families and hard for them 

to do anything extra during the school week.  I think as a community, we should do all we can to 

get a school for these lower valley kids that is closer to where they live.  

Thank you, 

Becky Wagner 

 


